
Friday 13th September 2024  

 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 
We are immensely proud of our Penpol pupils and 
how superbly they have all settled into the new 

academic year. Right across the school, children 
are working hard, having fun and learning lots in 

all that they do. We are particularly impressed by 
our youngest students in Nursery and Reception, 

many of whom are in school for the first time ever. 
What a fantastic start! 

 

It’s not too late to sign up for our family ‘Explore 

Outdoors’ sessions with the Cornwall Adult 

Education team, starting next Monday in our 

Forest School. More information on how to sign up 
can be found here: https://bit.ly/478G6tT.    

 
 

An excellent education never stands still. A continuous process of 
evaluation and development ensures that we continue to offer your 
child the provision they deserve at Penpol. This year’s Core Priorities 

can be found on our poster to the left, and, as ever, our School 

Development Plan is available for all on our website here: 

https://bit.ly/47m831z.   

 
Our unique Penpol Curriculum is something we are 

particularly proud of.  Each subject discipline is 
broken down into key concepts which your child 
revisits regularly, with growing depth and 

complexity.  We warmly encourage you to visit 
our website to explore further and to see what 

your child will be learning in the year ahead: 
https://bit.ly/3XDFIQV.  Please don’t hesitate to 

get in touch with any thoughts or questions.  
 

 

Best wishes,  
 

 
Chris Coyle-Chislett (he/him) 

Headteacher 
head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk 
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